
Correction to 2011 Congregational Giving 
 
Lord of Life Lutheran Church (Columbus/Worthington) giving was incorrect on the report 
distributed at the 2012 Assembly. The Mission Support giving and total giving should have been 
reported as $45,175.46. The original report showed an amount intended to be mission support by 
Lord of Life in the “other” column. Lord of Life also asked why funds they sent directly to the 
ELCA Vision for Mission Fund, are not included in the report.   
The purpose of the report is to account for funds received by Southern Ohio Synod from 
congregations for mission support and other ministries.  Many congregations support various 
ELCA and local ministries by sending funds directly to those ministries; such amounts are not 
reflected in reports issued by the Synod.  The Synod can’t report on funds it has not handled and 
is generally not aware of these gifts. 


